

1605 Buford Dr., Lawrenceville, GA 30043 (P) 678 985-8087 Email: vodentistryoffice@gmail.com

CONSENT FOR TOOTH EXTRACTIONS

Patient's Name:		_	Date:
I request that Dr	extract tooth	/teeth#	
The doctor has recommend			orable 🗆 Other
		ernative treatments, and the cost ng Crown Gum treatmen	s, risks & benefits of each: t □ Other
I decline the al	ternative treatments		
bleeding, bruising, "dry soc spasm or clicking / popping surgical repair, and transie	ket" leading to delaye , tearing a hole in the nt (on rare occasions p it is possible in difficult	d healing, possibility of disturbance maxillary sinus, resulting in sinus c ermanent) numbness of the jaw, li t or deeply impacted teeth. There i	0
The most foreseeable risl infection, spasm of jaw mu	-	_	ne are but not limited to: swelling,
		ases (bisphosphonates)? 🛛 Yes	
I am allergic to the followir	g antibiotics, drugs, or	medicines:	
	of dentistry is not an e	exact science and I acknowledge th	ent is necessary and desired by me. I nat no guarantees have been made to
I have provided postoperative instructions		•	y as possible. I will follow any and all
	••••••	stions and receive answers about o ions prior to signing this form.	contemplated and alternative
Patient's (or Legal Guardia	n's) Signature	Doctor's Signature	Witness' Signature
Pre-op blood pressure:		Pre-op oral temperature (F):	
Post-op blood pressure:			